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Media Advisory

 

Duluth Fire Department to hold first pinning ceremony since before beginning of COVID-
19

 Wednesday, September 21, 2022 |3:00 PM | DECC—Horizon Room

 

[Duluth, MN]] The Duluth Fire Department will honor staff and civilians at a pinning ceremony
for the first time since 2019 on Wednesday, September 21, 2022 at 3:00 PM.  The ceremony
honors staff who have finished their probationary period, have received promotions, or have
joined the Life Safety Division. Letters of commendation celebrating employees as well as two
citizens for their valor will also be awarded at the event. The event will be held in the Horizon
Room at the DECC. The public and media are welcome to attend.
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